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CLARK-PLEASANT COMMUNITY SCHOOL CORPORATION
50 Center Street « Whiteland, Indiana 46184-1698 » (317)535-7579 = FAX (317)535-4931

October 28, 2013

Central Nine Career Center Board Members:

This is a letter to request your consideration to implement a balance calendar beginning with the 2014-
2015 school year.

Currently six out of nine member high schools utilize a balanced calendar for their school year. Utilizing
the 2013 official enrollment figures, this accounts for approximately 76% of all students attending
Central Nine. With the transition to a balanced calendar many more students who attend Central Nine
would have their career center schedules aligned with the high school they attend. We feel that this
alignment would be very positive for our students and would promote more consistency amongst the
cooperating school systems and Central Nine.

Thank you for your time and consideration on this topic regarding school calendars.
Sincerely,

G

Patrick Spray
Superintendent

cc: Nicole Otte, Interim Director
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